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Owen Trepanier

From: Vanessa T. Sellers <vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Owen Trepanier

Subject: 1028-1030 Truman Avenue

Hi Owen, 
 
I spoke with Tom & Georgia, John Wilkins (parking director), Ben Volpian, and Patrick. It appears the option everyone 
can agree on is to remove the curb cut and off-street parking proposal from the application and site plans and leave the 
street parking as it is. I would like to see this go back before the city commission on Tuesday, March 5th. I’ll need a 
statement in writing describing the changes and revised plans beforehand. Please let me know if this is okay. Thank you. 
 
Best, 
 
Vanessa Sellers    
PLANNER II 

 
City of Key West - Planning Department  
Josephine Parker City Hall 
1300 White Street  
Key West, FL 33040 
 
Direct: (305) 809-3723 
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